
TEAM KENTUCKY COVID-19 MEMORIAL 
CITIZEN ADVISORY PANEL

To commemorate the losses and sacrifices Kentuckians have experienced during this once-in-a-lifetime 
pandemic, Governor Andy Beshear announced a Team Kentucky COVID-19 Memorial will be placed at the 
State Capitol Monument Park to serve as a reminder to future generations of the sacrifices and losses of our 
fellow Kentuckians during this difficult time.
The Governor’s Office is seeking Kentuckians impacted by Covid-19 to serve on the Team Kentucky Covid-19 
Memorial’s Citizen Advisory Panel. The panel will be tasked with providing input on the concept proposals 
submitted by finalists that have been selected to submit site-specific proposals for consideration. If you have 
been impacted by Covid-19 and wish to serve on this panel, please fill out the form below by July 30, 2021. 

CONTACT INFORMATION
Name: 
Address:
Email: 
Phone Number:

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
How have you been impacted by Covid-19:
Narrative (optional):
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